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Award Winners 

Before half term, M won the Helping Hands Award for being an 

excellent role-model in Year 4, supporting her friends and teachers. 

L in Year 3 won the award this week. She always puts in maximum 

effort in class and looks out for others. A in Year 4 won the Sports 

Star Award for her continued displays of good sportsmanship.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Swimming Gala 

The swimming team swam brilliantly and were a pleasure to take to the gala. Results are not in for individuals, but 

a group of 4 swimmers from Year 6 won their relay in the heats and finals, winning a gold medal. All swimmers 

were great competitors. Well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.63%    Classes above target: 7 
 

RF 99.26 1A 98.57 2D 98.46 3C 98.52 4B 96.36 5FH 91.33 6D 91.09 

RL 96.92 1C 94.14 2J 97.78 3CR 96.15 4G 96.52 5S 96.21 6S 98.41 

RS 97.78 1D 94.00 2R 95.38 3S 94.44 4K 92.50 5T 96.33 6V 87.70 

 
 

Safeguarding 

We are extremely grateful to all 

our parent volunteers who read 

with children and help in school. 

To keep everyone safe in an 

emergency, it is really important 

that all visitors sign in at the main 

office on the electronic system 

and collect a visitor lanyard. 

Many thanks!  

 

 

 

Car Park 

A polite reminder that the carpark is 

not to be used by parents unless 

authorised in advance by the school. 
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Tom Morgan, B 's dad from 5S, is taking part in the Duchenne Dash 
on Friday. It's a 300km bike ride from London to Paris in 24hrs. He is 
doing this to help raise funds for research for Duchenne, which L  
was diagnosed with 6 years ago. 
 
If you would like to donate, his justgiving page is below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tom-morgan28 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Choir 

The choir were sounding fabulous during 

their final rehearsal before singing on 

stage at The Rose Theatre next week. They 

rehearsed at Sheen Mount school before 

half term and raised the roof! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Bird Kebabs 

Check out this fun idea from the Green Team about  
making kebab bird-feeders. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bee Day 

On 20th May it was Bee Day. In Reception, children have been completing some wonderful writing to complement 

their bug topic and they wrote about bee facts and how we can save the bees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Captains 

Congratulations to our new house captains for this half term. 
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